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Dear Walker Parents:

We are thrilled to announce that Walker students and staff will be participating in a school-wide novel program this year!  We will be reading the same novel at the same time which will enable students to expand their vocabulary, understand concepts better, and feel positive about reading and learning, and so much more!  When an entire school reads the same novel, the excitement created leads to added joy and a sense of community within the school family thus supporting our 2018-2019 theme… #onewalker!

Each homeroom class in our school will read Because of Mr. Terupt by Rob Buyea beginning the week of August 27.  Students are welcome to purchase their own copy of the novel or a school copy will be provided to them.  Students will complete various activities while reading the novel in class and will also be invited to answer trivia questions or to reflect on chapters each week.  Upon completion of the novel, the entire school will have the opportunity to attend a Skype Session with author Rob Buyea! 

[image: ]Weekly reading assignments

8/27 	Chapter “September” p. 1-21
9/3	Chapter “October” p. 25-47
9/10	Chapter “November” p. 51-74
9/17	Chapter “December” p. 77-100
9/24	Chapter “January” p. 103-117
10/1	Chapter “February” p. 121-142
10/8	Chapter “March” p. 147-183
10/15	Chapter “April” p. 187-212
10/22	Chapter “May” p. 215-241
10/29	Chapter “June” p. 245-268

During the week of 11/5, 
create questions to ask the author during our 11/14 Skype Session with him!



We appreciate your support and are excited to take this new reading journey with our students!
Happy Reading!

Laura C. Goebel, Principal
Maura K. Carroll, Assistant Principal      
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“The masteful story
ofone eacher who
changss eveything.
—JOHN IRVING




